
RCMP RESPONSE 

 

Below is a formal response from the BC RCMP to your request.  The Supt oversees the Major Crime Unit 

leading the investigation. 

 

Thanks for the opportunity. 

 

Dawn 

 

Dawn Roberts 

Director in charge BC RCMP Communications 
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record. Additionally, if a person is no longer employed by the RCMP they are no longer subject to Code of 

Conduct, and any on-going internal Code of Conduct investigations would cease. 

 

In this case, should there have been allegations of misconduct related to one of our officers in relation to 

this investigation, these allegations would have been disclosed to the BC Prosecution Service 

(BCPS) and assessed with respect to the potential impact on prosecution. 

It is our understanding that the charge assessment and subsequent stay of proceedings made by the 

BCPS is unrelated to the conduct of any RCMP members or employees. 

 


